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After our special seminar on October 28, 2017 in Comè in the Mono Department, the FJPM organized in 

collaboration with the FFPMU, the first festival of blessing for 15 religious leaders in Benin which was 

held on November 18, 2017. 

 

All participants who received the blessing of marriage from True Parents this time, are determined to 

multiply the blessing in their various congregations. The blessed religious leaders have already made the 

preparation to organize and coordinate interreligious seminars and blessing festivals. 

 

Reflection 

 

If the whole world can receive this blessing, I really believe that we will have world of peace and the 

people of the world will know a revolution. 

 

What was organized in Comè today is a good start and we can achieve peace together, said a pastor of the 

Church of Celestial Christianity. 

 

 


